

The Bemrose School





Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Queen's Funeral Monday 19th September

11th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

We as a school community are saddened by the passing of HRH Queen Elizabeth II. As a school we took time on Friday to reflect on the service and commitment the Queen has given, unselfishly to the country over her 96 years and 70 of these years as our monarch.

You will now be aware that the Queen's funeral will be at 11am on Monday 19th September. This has now been declared a National Bank Holiday. In accordance the school will be closed on Monday 19th September and we will reopen on Tuesday 20th September.

During this week of school, we will be open as normal and will take time to reflect and celebrate the life of the Queen in line with the country.

If there are any questions, please ask.

William

Yours sincerely

Neil Wilkinson

Executive Headteacher





















